
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PYECOMBE BRIDLEWAY 27Py – Temporary Bridleway Closure 
 
 
The temporary closure on Pyecombe Bridleway 27Py (the route that runs adjacent to 
the A273 (Clayton Hill) from School Lane to opposite Pyecombe Golf Course 
entrance) will commence on 25th September 2019 for 17 days.   
 
The path closure is necessary to protect public safety whilst improvement works are 
undertaken.  
 
The alternative bridleway routes available using the public rights of way network are 
via BWp3, BW8Py and BW4Py. Please see separate map.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this Temporary Closure, then please contact:  
 
WSCC Rights of Way  
Tel: 01243 777620 
Email: prow@westsussex.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sue Wylde 
Chair, MSABG 
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